Dear Pastor & Friends,

We are so excited to announce that Baby Eloise is here! She was born on March 22, weighing 8 pounds 11 ounces and 21 inches long. We are praising the Lord for a smooth delivery and recovery. Thank you for your prayers concerning this matter and please continue to pray for Eloise's growth and development. We were able to apply for her passport, but it will take a few more weeks than we were planning so in the mean time we will be taking part in some conferences in the area and begin the process of packing up.

The work in Argentina goes well. The young man that has been overseeing the work in our absence, Exequiel, is looking to transition to a different ministry in the near future. We had the opportunity to bring in a young family to preach one Sunday at the church. They are Rodrigo, his wife, Jorgelina and their three children. This is a family that has experience in ministry and are praying about coming to Cordoba and working together with us in the work.

We appreciate your prayers as we prepare to head back to Argentina and reunite with the church. When we arrive, we will be looking for a house to rent for our family. We appreciate your prayers for us to find a house as it can be a difficult process in Argentina. Also, we have two young ladies from one of our supporting churches in the US that are praying about traveling with our family and helping us with the move.

Thank you so much for your prayers and support through the years. Our prayer is to keep serving Jesus and to do the work He has called us to do. God bless you!

In Christ,

David, Hannah, Ingrid, Zoey & Eloise Owens davidowens@mwbm.org www.reachingargentina.org







